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KTCCU PRESIDENT RETIRING 
 

KTCCU’s long-time president Mark Kolarik will be retiring on February 1, 2022. Mark has been the 

president for the last 19 years and has guided strong credit union growth. Under his leadership, 

KTCCU now serves residents and family members in 51 Kansas counties with five branch locations, 

has implemented many new products and services and has grown the assets of KTCCU to more than 

$130,000,000. 
 

We would like to send him off properly with a farewell party on Monday, January 31st. The party will 

be held at the 416 North Broadway branch from 2 P.M. to 4:30 P.M. There will be snacks and drinks. 

Please stop by and wish Mark well in his upcoming retirement. 

 

 

 

NEW KTCCU PRESIDENT 

ANNOUNCED 
 

The Board of Directors has  

announced that Elesa Parsons  

has been hired as the President  

of KTCCU, taking the place of 

retiring Mark Kolarik. 
 

Elesa Parsons had been employed by Quantum 

Credit Union, located in Wichita, KS for the 

last 20 years. She has extensive credit union 

experience in many operational areas and has 

been involved in many national and state-wide 

credit union organizations.  
 

Please stop in and welcome Elesa to Pittsburg 

and KTCCU. 

 

Health Savings Accounts 
 

Take advantage of the benefits of  

opening a KTCCU Health Savings  

Account (HSA). 
 

✓ Security – Protect against high medical 

deductibles and unexpected medical 

bills. 

✓ Affordability – Lower health insurance 

premiums. 

✓ Flexibility – Use the funds to pay for 

medical expenses. 

✓ Tax Savings – HSAs have a tax benefit 

✓ Ownership – Funds remain in the 

account from year to year, just like an 

IRA. 
 

Open a HSA at any of our branches 
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QUOTE OF THE QUARTER 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

“I want my children to have all the things I couldn’t afford. Then I want to move in 
with them.”                                                                                     Phyllis Diller 
  

 
        
                                                                                                         Dale Carnegie 
 

        
        

 
George Burns 

                                           FIVE CONVENIENT BRANCH LOCATIONS 

 
Pittsburg                Lobby                                   Coffeyville                Lobby  
416 N. Broadway St. Mon - Thurs     9 AM - 5 PM         812 S. Walnut St.     Mon - Thurs   9 AM - 5 PM             
PO Box 1296  Fri           9 AM - 6 PM PO Box 996    Fri                  9 AM - 6 PM 
620-231-5719                    Drive-Up          Coffeyville, KS 67337    Drive-Up 
3204 N. Broadway St. Mon - Thurs     8 AM - 5 PM 620-251-2202         Mon -Thurs    8 AM - 5 PM 
PO Box 2034  Fri            8 AM - 6 PM         877-803-1639 Toll Free     Fri                  8 AM - 6 PM 
620-231-4160  Sat            9 AM - Noon 
800-779-7875 Toll Free 
Pittsburg, KS 66762 
 
Independence  Lobby                  Fort Scott        Lobby  
112 N. 10th St.  Mon - Thurs     9 AM - 5 PM      24 S. National St. Mon - Thurs   9 AM - 5 PM 
PO Box 476  Fri              9 AM - 6 PM Fort Scott, KS  66701 Fri                  9 AM - 6 PM 
Independence, KS 67301   Drive-Up            620-223-1475  Drive-Up 
620-331-6934  Mon - Thurs     8 AM - 5 PM  866-737-1475 Toll Free     Mon - Thurs   8 AM - 5 PM 
866-754-8525 Toll Free     Fri           8 AM - 6 PM    Fri                  8 AM - 6 PM 

 
                               Please use the credit union’s box number when sending correspondence. 

 

 
 

 

 

How long has KTCCU 

been around? 

 

KTCCU was first chartered as a state credit union 

in 1949. At the time, the credit union’s mission was 

to serve the employees of Kansas State Teachers 

College now called Pittsburg State University. The 

original credit union office was in the old bookstore 

on the college’s campus. 
 

The original founders were a group of college 

professors led by J.R. Pelsma, the first board 

president. 
 

KTCCU now has five branches and serves residents 

in 51 Kansas counties. The credit union has grown 

from under $1 million in assets to over 

$130,000,000.  

 

     Get the credit union difference!  
 

 

 

 

Federally Insured by NCUA 

 
 

 

Martin Luther King Jr Day - Monday, Jan. 17 

Presidents’ Day – Monday, Feb. 21 
 

 

 

For your convenience, Virtual Branch at 

www.kstcu.org;  Phone Access at 1-866-569-3941; 

and the surcharge-free ATM network will be 

available for your holiday transactions. 

 

HOLIDAY CLOSINGS 

Ask the President 

 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

\ 

The 73rd Annual Meeting will be  

held Sunday April 24, 2022.  
 

Three board positions will be up for re-election. 

Board members serve a three-year term and are 

then up for re-election. 
 

If you have expertise in this area or want to 

become more involved with your credit union and 

its future, please contact John Minton at 

john@jocksnitch.com.  
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